GORO INABA

November 9, 1971 EDDIE TANGEN
TATSUO FUJIMOTO

Mr. Harold S. Tanouye
Hawaiian Anthuriums, Ltd.
14 Holomua

Hilo, Hawaii 96720

Dear Mr. Tanouye:

The original of the attached letter denying the
special permit request by Hawaiian Anthuriums, Ltd.
(SP71-115) to allow a temporary quarry site at
Mt. View, Puna, Hawaii on approximately 640 acres
of land identified by Tax Map Key 1-1-10: parcels 9
to 40, is on file in the office of the Hawaii
Planning Department, Hilo, Hawaii.

Very truly yours,

TATSUO FUJIMOTO
Executive Officer
Encls.



GORO INABA

"EDDIE TANGEN
November 9, 1971

TATSUO FUJIMOTO

Planning Commission
County of Hawaii

25 Aupuni Street
Hilo, Hawaii 96720

Attention: Mr. Raymond Suefuji, Planning Director
Gentlemen:

At its meeting on November 5, 1971, the Land
Use Commission voted to deny the special permit
request by Hawaiian Anthuriums, Ltd. (SP71-115) to
- allow a temporary quarry site on approximately 640
acres of land identified by Tax Map Key 1-1-10:
parcels 9 to 40 at Mt. View, Puna, Hawaii.

Prior to taking action on this request, the
enclosed memorandum was presented to the COmmissipn.

Should you desire‘any further information, or
have any questions, pléape feel free to contact us.

Very truly yours,

TATSUO FUJIMOTO
: Executive Officer
Encl. :
cc: Mr. Harold S. Tanouye
Hawaiian Anthuriums, Ltd.



